Dear Fellow Member:

RE: NEGOTIATION PROPOSALS

To help the Negotiation Committee arrive at a set of proposals which is reflective of the AESES membership, I would ask you to please send in your written comments, suggestions and/or your proposals for amending the collective agreement no later than August 24, 2018. All such material will be placed before the committee for discussion and possible inclusion in the set of formal proposals which will be placed before the University.

On behalf of the Negotiation Committee, I thank you for your valuable input.

Laurie Morris **AESES President** ______ You may enter your comments below and return them to the AESES Office no later than Friday, August 24, 2018 c/o Mailroom, University of Manitoba, by fax to 204-949-5215, or by email to aeses@aeses.ca with the subject line 'Negotiation Proposals.' Department: _____